Big Oak Flat-Groveland Unified School District

Superintendent’s Message

On behalf of our Board of Trustees, staff, and students, welcome to the 2024-25 school year! |
hope this letter finds you in good health, well-rested, and enthusiastic about the new school
year. | am thrilled to welcome you back and look forward to what promises to be an incredible
year of learning, growth, and accomplishment. As an educator with the Big Oak Flat-Groveland
Unified School District for twenty-eight years, | am privileged to serve as your superintendent.

As we embark on the new school year, | want to remind you that our district’s mission is to
provide each student with a quality education in a safe and healthful learning environment.
Ensuring that every student receives the best possible education, one that is challenging,
engaging, and relevant to their lives, is our top priority. Our dedicated faculty and staff are
committed to providing the support and resources necessary for every student to succeed.

We understand that the success of our students is not solely dependent on classroom activities,
but also on the partnership between our schools and the families we serve. | encourage you to
stay actively involved in your child's education by attending parent-teacher conferences,
volunteering, and participating in school events. Together, we can help our students achieve
their full potential.

One of Big Oak-Flat Groveland Unified’s greatest strengths has always been the strong and
supportive relationship between our schools and the community. BOFGUSD is dedicated to
maintaining this positive relationship for the benefit of our community’s children. Having lived in
the Groveland area since 1993, | have seen firsthand the tremendous support this community
has given our staff and students. Community members have volunteered countless hours in our
schools and extracurricular programs, and have donated thousands of dollars for school
supplies, field trips, scholarships, snacks, shoes, clothing, sports equipment, and much more.

In conclusion, | wish you all a successful and rewarding school year. | look forward to a
collaborative effort with our administrators, teachers, support staff, families, and community
members. | am confident that by working together, we will achieve great things. If you have any
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your school, district staff, or me
personally. Thank you for your interest and involvement in our district.

Wynette Hilton
Superintendent-Principal

whilton@bofg.org
209-962-7846



